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STONY BROOK WEST & SOUTHAMPTON CHAPTER

UUP West Campus Chapter website  http://uuphost.org/sbwest Email address uup@notes.cc.sunysb.edu
UUP Statewide website http://www.uupinfo.org Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP CALENDAR FOR Dec. 2008 Happy Holidays to your & your family
Dec. 10th Prof. Workshop What it takes to get Perm. Apt. @Noon rm N702 SBS,

Dec. 12th UUP West Chapter Holiday Party @ Univ. Cafe Student Union 3-4:30

HAPPY HOLIDAYS

Dec. 16th Chapter Executive Bd. mtg. @ Noon in WSCC Old Chem, *RSVP* to UUP or call
Dec. 17th H&S Workshop dreams, nightmares & sleep @ Noon in WSCC Old Chem, *RSVP* to UUP or call
Dec. 18th Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk by Student Union @ Noon

If you missed the Special General Membership mtg in Nov., see it on Video

Yes from your easy desk chair you too can see the video of the special meeting on Nov. 20th in which both UUP chapter presidents (east &
west) John & Kathy as well as Phil Smith UUP statewide president, Ed Quinn statewide membership development & John Marino statewide
VP for professionals along with Dr. Shirley Kenny participated and discussed the State, SUNY & Stony BrooKs budget. Action steps were
suggested, so we hope if you could not make it you will view this hour or so video on our chapter website thanks to Jason for taping it and
Pam for posting it. Accessit via www.uuphost.org/sbwest? Then go down to What's new section & click on special membership meeting
video. Select Mac or PC & turn up your volume to catch the audio portion. We had 400 + at the meeting but many members could not join
us for this event.

UUP Defensive Driving Course Jan. 10th.@ $30 per person

A NYSUT sponsored Defensive Driving program is being offered on Saturday, January 10, 2008 from 8:30 AM to 2:30 PM in the Wang
Center Room 201, for all UUP employees and theirimmediate family members. Cost is $30 per person, payable in advance. Checks should
be made payable to "NYSUT Benefit Trust" and delivered to the UUP office, 104 Old Chemistry, Z=3475. Office hours are Monday thru
Friday, 9 am to 3 pm. Receipt of your check reserves your place in class. Participants are usually entitled to a 10% discount on their
automotive insurance. Check with your provider. The certificate is good for three years of savings! Contact Corinne Bumns at Ext. 2-6570 or
cmburns@notes.cc.sunysb.edu for more information.

Please remember SUNY is the $olution for Long Island & New York State's Economic Recovery
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*RSVP* Please reply no later than Three Days prior to Event so UUP can have a Head Count, Thanks
Charles McAteer, UUP Chap. Treasurer, UUP office # is 632-6570 @ 104 Old Chemistry Bldg. zip 3475
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